
 

 

Welcome new members 
and observers 

Nil 

Attendance Vicki Pope, Nicole Hilder, Vanessa Meldrum, Michael Burgess, Simone 
Edge, Lois Mantell 
 

Apologies Tracey McKeown, Sandra Knowles, Junna Massey, Toni Fornby, Trisha 
Payne, Lisa Bannerman, Ben Broadfoot.  
 

Visitors Nil 
New financial members  
Acceptance of previous 
minutes 

Proposed by Vicki Pope 
Seconded by Vanessa Meldrum 

Business Carried 
Forward 

Nil 

Treasurer’s report 
presented by Nic Hilder 

Current Account status 
Canteen – $70,520 
Uniform Shop – $64,744 
High Interest - $25,000 
 

Regional P&C report  Nil to report 
Canteen Subcommittee 
report by  

Lyn absent  
 
Job Keeper will end for the staff of the canteen on the 30th Sept as 
sales decline is not enough to meet criteria. 
No Cash sales still. 
 

Principal’s report 
By Michael Burgess 

Covid testing is proving challenging. Teachers finding it difficult to get 
Covid testing in a timely manner and increased relief teachers required. 
 
EV Church testing has had a good turnaround on results. In the event 
that the school needs to be shut down the P&C will be notified along 
with the parents. 
 
Kindy orientation is going to be difficult this year, looking to do virtual 
tours and implement new way’s of doing. 
 
Year 6 / Year 7 Transition at this point will not be proceeding as per 
normal, a decision will hopefully be made at the end of term 3. 
 
The surveys have been issued, 30 received back to date. Hoping to get 
a couple of hundred returned from the school community. 
 
The Education Minister is officially opening the school tomorrow, the 
school will hold a virtual assembly for the students to attend. 
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Uniform Shop report 
presented by Trish Payne 

All going ok, we will need to consider stock and helpers and how we 
can best provide service to new families whilst still meeting COVID 
restrictions. 
 

Masterplan committee 
report  

12 classrooms are currently having upgrade works completed. 
 
Currently obtaining quotes for the upgrade of the top playground, 
hoping to potentially receive a grant towards the costs regardless we 
will need to move forward with appointing contractors soon in order to 
get works completed over the Xmas School holidays. 
 

Events Committee All disco monies have now been refunded. Many thanks to all the 
families for their donations towards the wellbeing room. 

  
Agenda Items Nil 
General Business Nil 
Correspondence Nil 
  
Action Items  
  
  
  
  
  
  
Meeting closed at 7.35pm  
 Next meeting_________________. 7pm Staff Room. 
  

 


